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Monty Tech’s SPED PAC members are invited to a virtual presentation:
“Impact of Social Media on Anxiety in Children and Adolescents”

Jane Hardin of Ribas Associates will be the guest speaker highlighting this important topic for
SPED PAC members from several vocational schools across the Commonwealth.
Monty Tech is excited to extend this opportunity to you!

Students and parents are encouraged to attend on
Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 6:30p.m.

You must register for this event by May 14, 2023 at 3p.m.
Space is limited and registration does not guarantee access.

Presentation links will be sent to the first 50 participants to register.

Register at https://forms.gle/WzYfgClqyEkftfYeA
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